
 

 

 

 

The old water tank that supplied the whole Homuteanovca village, Ialoveni district, with water was in a desolate 

condition; it was badly rusted and leaking. As part of this project, a new water tower was purchased and installed. 

The purchase of the water tower was made possible thanks to the financial support of the organization “Hilfe für 

Osteuropa Todtnau-Seelscheid e.V.” (President Mrs. Ursula Honeck, Germany); the cost of installing the tower 

was covered by the Gangura commune, Ialoveni district. Now the villagers have no more worries about this. 

They are happy and grateful that they now have good quality and clean water. 
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